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Principal’s Message
Dear Alumni,

As I have done so often in the past, I would like to offer, on 
behalf of the entire Brebeuf community,  my sincere thanks 
to all alumni for your unwavering support of your school.  
Your generosity has enhanced the educational experiences 
of our students in so many ways, far too numerous to 
mention here.   

Of course, one might ask, “With a new state-of-the-art 
building and an illustrious Catholic tradition of academic, 
moral, and athletic excellence, what more could the 
Brebeuf community need?”  In order for Brebeuf to remain 
on the cutting edge, however, it must provide an education 
for the twenty-first century.   Key to that goal is accessibility 
to technology:  internet access for academic research and 
curriculum development, digital projectors and SMART 
boards for lesson delivery, and computer hardware and 
software to support the learning of students with special 
needs.   

In discussions with the Alumni Association, staff, parents and 
students we have determined that it would be a worthy goal 
to embark on a campaign in 2008 to raise funds for the 
procurement of these technological resources and 
supporting infrastructure for all our classrooms.  The exact 
monetary goal of our campaign will be determined in 
weeks to come, but we believe it will be within our grasp.     

Certainly, technology is not an end in itself, but educating 
students in a new building, no matter how avant-guard its 
design, that lacks these technological resources, is like 
putting a precious old wine into a stiff new wine skin.   

We are extra-ordinarily blessed to have an Alumni 
Association that is intricately woven into the fabric of the 
school community.  We know we can count on your support 
for this latest initiative through your generous donations to 
the Brebeuf  Futures Foundation.  Together we will continue 
to ensure that Brebeuf College School provides the best that 
Catholic education can offer.  May you have a happy and 
holy Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

With gratitude,

Nick D'Avella,

The Alumni Association is focusing on three main goals in 
2008 : first, to continue to support Brebeuf in its mission of 
academic excellence. As noted in the Principal’s Message, 
Brebeuf College has determined that the main fund-raising 
priority in 2008 will be to enhance all aspects of the school’s 
technological equipment, particularly in areas not covered 
by the public monies Brebeuf receives from the school 
board and the provincial government. Any alumnus who is 
interested in making a contribution to the new “Brebeuf 
Technolgy Fund” should complete and return the enclosed 
pledge card. Brebeuf would also welcome donations of 
computers, LCD projectors and other high tech equipment 
that would be suitable for classroom use. 

Our second objective is to continue to provide opportunities 
for alumni to reconnect with Brebeuf and with their 
classmates. Please review the article on page 4 regarding 
the “Alumni Pub Night” held in April, 2007 along with details 
about preliminary plans for various class reunions in 2008. 
Our third goal for 2008 builds on the same theme of 
reconnecting alumni with the Association by focusing on 
several alumni special events such as the Hockey 
Tournament, the Floor Hockey tournament and a larger 
Alumni Golf tournament. Details on each of these activities 
are listed elsewhere in the newsletter. We are also 
considering plans for an annual alumni dinner in the fall of 
2008. Please contact either Michael Da Costa ’92 
michael.dacosta@rogers.com  or Frank MacGrath ’82 
fmacgrath@gtigolf.com if you are interested in becoming 
further involved with any of these events. 

On behalf of all alumni, I’d like to thank the members of the 
Alumni Association executive for contribution of time and 
effort in running the Association. In particular, I wish to 
acknowledge the tireless efforts of Michael Da Costa ’92, 
Alumni Vice-President and Brebeuf staff member, for 
keeping all alumni informed about Brebeuf through the 
alumni website and the email directory.

Merry Christmas & Best Wishes for 2008

Frank MacGrath ‘82
Chairman Brebeuf Alumni Association

Alumni Association Update

Brebeuf Website
The Alumni Association maintains a web site and email directory to help 
alumni stay in contact with the school and each other.Help us grow the 

email database by sending your email address to
brebeufalumni@yahoo.com

The Alumni website is www.brebeuf-alumni.org

Visit the new school website at www.brebeufcollege.ca

Register for an Alumni Business Directory at  
www.brebeuf-alumni.org/busdir
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Brebeuf News
Jesuit at Brebeuf
Brebeuf is very lucky to have the weekly presence of Jesuit 
Scholastic Chris Krall S.J. Chris is part of the Wisconsin 
Province of the Jesuits and is studying at Regis College, 
Toronto. Chris visits religion classes to present topics on 
Jesuit works, history, spirituality and the Spiritual Exercises. He 
has also set up a Catholic Faith Community group for 
students and staff.

Former Staff Celebrate Milestones
Brebeuf’s founding vice-principal, Neil Gazeley, celebrated 
his 80th birthday on July 1st. Brother Henry Spencer FPM 
celebrated his 75th birthday in October. Although officially 
retired since 1998, Brother Spencer continues to volunteer 
at Brebeuf daily.

Brebeuf Communion Breakfast
More than 150 Brebeuf staff, students, and their families 
gathered at the school on October 20th for the annual 
Communion Breakfast. Mass was celebrated by Father Ed 
Murphy '80, uncle to TJ Keslick '03 and current Brebeuf 
student Timothy Keslick '10. Following Mass, all feasted on a 
breakfast for champions provided by our school's catering 
team.

Staff Changes at Brebeuf
After teaching history and 
social sciences at Brebeuf 
since being hired in 1982, 
Mike Loconte has left 
Brebeuf for a co-
operative education 
position with the Toronto 
District School Board. We 
wish Mike luck in his new 
position.

Larry Vindischman arrived 
at Brebeuf in 1987 and 
taught geography for 
many years before 
starting Brebeuf's Co-
operative Education 
programme. Larry was 
indefatigable in 
promoting this opportunity 
for students to gain work 

experience while still in high school and network with experts 
of interest to the students. Larry retired in June, 2007 and has 
moved back to his home town of Windsor. Thank you Larry 
for all of your many years of service and commitment to 
Brebeuf students.

Brebeuf Awards
Brebeuf's awards recognize students for their hard work and 
involvement at Brebeuf, while also honouring the Jesuits, 
Presentation Brothers, and Brebeufians who have helped to 
make our school the fine institution it is today. In addition to 
the awards named after Brebeuf’s previous principals (and 
listed in the last alumni B), the school awards also include :

! Ned Harrington Award - recognizing overall academic 
excellence, involvement, and leadership in Grade 9

! Dr. Bob Lato '68 Award - awarded to the most improved 
Grade 10 student

! Brother Lawrence Maher FPM Award - recognizing  
involvement in the Catholic life of the school

! E.J. Barry Renaissance Award - for dedication to 
academics, sports, and the arts

! O'Neil P. Gazeley Scholarship - for academics and 
involvement

! Joe Will Award

! Presentation Brothers Award - to recognize perseverance

! Joe Younder Debating Award

! Blessed Edmund Rice Society - for students on the Honour 
Roll for all four years of high school
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Mark Purdy ’82 was recently elected to the University of Toronto Sports Hall of Fame. A 1987 graduate of U of T, Mark played 
varsity soccer for the Blues from 1982-1987. Mark served as team captain for 3 years, was a 2 time CIAU All Canadian, a 
multiple OUAA all-star and amassed numerous other awards while leading the Blues to the top levels of Canadian university 
soccer. After graduating from U of T Mark played professional soccer in both England and Canada before embarking on a 
business career with IBM. Mark is currently a partner and chief investment officer at Arrow Hedge Partners, whose CEO is Jim 
McGovern ’81.

Paul McKernan ’69, pictured at right, is singing with the Toronto Mendelssohn Choir for the 2007-08 
season, performing at Roy Thomson Hall, The Elora Festival and other venues in the GTA. In Paul’s RTH 
debut with the choir, he performed “Carmina Burana” sung entirely in Latin, (thanks and greetings to Fr. 
Beaudois and the original 9C class) verses based on love, drinking and recruiting songs from the 12th & 
13th century. Latin class was never like that!

Highlights this season such as Beethoven’s 9th, works by Ravel, Bach, Haydn and Rachmaninoff, plus the 
seasonal favourite, Handel’s “Messiah” are scheduled to be performed in more than twenty concerts.

As a volunteer in community service for many years, Paul is currently a Group Fitness Leader with the 
North York YMCA and served as President of the Toronto Junior Board of Trade (86/87).

Wojciech Gryc '04 was recently awarded the Rhodes Scholarship to study at Oxford University in 
England. A graduate of the class of 2004, Wojciech graduated from U of T in June, 2007 and is 
currently working in the math department at IBM in New York. 

In a note to Principal Nick D'Avella, Wojciech notes that " A lot of the reasons why I received this scholarship stem from 
everything I learned at Brebeuf, as well as its supportive teachers. A lot of the things I learned about journalism, human rights, 
programming, and philosophy were taught to me formally or informally by the staff and students... Similarly, my work with Five 
Minutes to Midnight still continues, and was started back in grade 11. I like to think that Brebeuf set me on the path I continue 
to travel today, and am grateful I went there for four years of my life".

Alumni In The News



Alumni Pub Night
More than 300 alumni, current & former staff gathered at Brebeuf on April 21st for the Alumni Pub Night hosted by the Brebeuf 
Alumni Association. The pub night celebrated the milestone reunions of the classes of 1967, 1972, 1977, 1981 (one year late), 
1982, 1987, 1992, 1997 and 2002. Even the Class of 2001 gathered to celebrate their 25th anniversary – one year late! The 
evening began with a special Mass concelebrated by Father Rob “Padre” Brennan, S.J., followed by a reception in the atrium. 
The grads were very pleased to see former staff members such as Fr.Don Beaudois, S.J., Jim Barry, Mark Burke, Brother Spencer, 
Hollie Doyle, John Piovesan and Roman Turlo in attendance along with alumni throughout many different graduating years. Two 
alumni were honoured for special contributions to Brebeuf : Michael Daoust ’67 was recognized for his lengthy association with 
Brebeuf – no one has spent more years at 211 Steeles Avenue then Mike, who is still an active member of the teaching staff 40 
years after graduation. Greg Rogers ’72 was recognized for his initiative in launching the Brebeuf Alumni Association 25 years ago 
and for organizing the first alumni reunion that year.

The Alumni Association is hoping to make this “pub night” an annual tradition each April with certain graduating classes to be 
recognized each year as they celebrate milestone anniversaries. The following honoured years are to be recognized in 2008 : 
1968, 1973, 1978, 1983, 1988, 1993, 1998, 2003. However, to make this event a success, we  need strong participation from 
alumni in these honoured years. Any alumni in these honoured years who are interested in helping plan the 2008 event, 
please contact Michael Da Costa ’92 at michael.dacosta@rogers.com or Frank MacGrath ’82 at fmacgrath@gtigolf.com
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Alumni Golf Tournament
More than 40 alumni gathered at Pheasant Run in July for the Alumni Golf Tournament. The foursome comprised of recent grads 
James Murdoch ‘05, Eric Tyndale ‘05, Andrew Healey ’05 & Kieran Kennedy ’05 took first place team honours, just edging out 
the “old boys” comprised of Terry Sweeney ’76, Mike Wren ’75, Paul Oulahen ’75 and Oscar Signoretti ’76. Most honest team 
honours again went to the foursome of Jon Page ’93, Mike Koor ’93, Jason Cuddy ’93 and Dave Keaveney ’93, confirming 
their status as the best “once a year golfers” within the ranks of our alumni. 

In the individual competition Jim Coletto ’74 captured first place with a stellar round of 81 while Brett Tanner ’81 took the low net 
honours. Plans are underway for a special 25th Anniversary edition of the Alumni Golf Tournament in 2008. 
Please contact Frank MacGrath ’82 at 905-726-4488 or fmacgrath@gtigolf.com for further details.

Alumni Pub Night – April 2007



    

  

Where Are They Now?
Peter Adhihetty '92 received a PHD, Biology, York University.

David Amoroso '96 is the owner of D.L.A. Services.

Jad Badine '98 is in Sales and Property Management with 
Shnier Inc.

Anthony Bastone '95 is an IT Consultant with TRI-COM 
Consulting.

Leo Benesa '92 is a technical Analyst with CIBC.

Karim Bishara '05 is studying law, University of Ottawa.

Chris Bond '96 was the director, producer, and lyricist of 
“The Evil Dead The Musical” which played in Toronto to 
rave reviews. 

Kris Borg-Olivier '93 received his law degree from Harvard 
and is practicing law in Toronto.

Steven Breen '90 moved with his family from Colorado to 
Arkansas to work at the head office of Wal-Mart.

Sean Cameron '93 Associate Producer, Sports Network.

Ron Carmaco '00 is a manager for Costco.

Kelvin Chan '01 is a Manager with Epsilon Interactive Inc.

Derrick Chow '00 is a freelance writer, whose work 
appears in the Toronto Star and other newspapers across 
the country.

Derrick Chua '85 is a lawyer and theatre producer. He 
was the President of the 2007 Toronto Fringe Festival.

Greg Chung-Yan '92 has a Ph.D. in Industrial and 
Organizational Psychology from the University of Guelph 
and is a professor at the University of Windsor.

Richard Ciano '93 is Vice-President of the Conservative 
Party of Canada and a frequent political commentator

Christopher Clapperton ’84 and Andrew Munro ’82 have 
established an estate law firm, Clapperton Munro Law, 
focusing on estate planning, wills, powers of attorney, 
trusts, estate administration and estate litigation. Both will 
continue to act for corporate commercial clients.

Anthony Cocomile '92 is a lawyer and owner of his own 
trucking company.

Mario Colonna '92 is a teacher at Blessed Trinity Catholic 
School.

Jason Copp '92 lives with his family in Anchorage, Alaska.

Shane Copp '92 is a structural engineer in Toronto. 

Ivano Correiro '01 is a pilot with NACair.

Colin Cunningham '91 is a computer animator with Soho 
VFX in Toronto and has won Gemini Awards for his work.

Paul Cutbush ’86 is a Vice-President at Swiss Reinsurance 
Company Canada. 

Stephen D’Agostino ’74 is a lawyer with Thomson Rogers 
in Toronto. 

Peter Daher '92 is married with two children and owns 
Optimus Tech Solutions, an IT support service company.

Jay Deen '90 is VP of Technology for Casero Inc. 

Bill Dempster '93 is a lawyer living in Ottawa.    

Justin Dickie '92 and his wife had their first child, Shawn.

Colin Dillon '01 is a Project Manager with SF Logistics. 

John Fernandes '94 is a Project Leader with the Centre for 
Addiction and Mental Health.

Russell Fernandes '91 owns the “Not My Dog” bar and 
restaurant in the Queen St West neighbourhood.

Joe Ferraro '92 is Crown Counsel, Ministry of Labour.

Kevin Foy '91 is Owner of Foy Ink Design and Print Media.

Justin Fung '92 lives with his wife in Orange County, 
California.

Bernie Grafe '94 is a purchasing manager with Brock 
Machinery and Automation.

Jeff Hawn '01 is in marketing with Drafting Clinic Canada.

Pat Horgan ’78 is the Vice President, Manufacturing, 
Development and Operations at IBM.  

David Hosey '92 received his MBA from Laurier and is a 
Senior Manager with Scotiabank.  

Ivan Ip '99 works with BMO Financial in Toronto. 

James Jacobs '91 is married to the sister of Kevin 
DeFreitas '90 and is living in New Zealand, where he works 
as an animator.    

Daniel Johnson '92 is married and living in Milton. He is 
Vice-President of En Ville Event Design & Catering    

Nas Karakostas '92 hold an MBA from York University and is 
President of Shawcor Ltd.

Yervant Khatchadourian '00 Senior IT specialist with IBM

Brendan Kennedy '03 is an intern/research assistant at the 
AIDS/HIV Project at Wits University in South Africa.  

Steve Kerins '92 is a refrigeration technician and works for 
the Jesuit Fathers.

TJ Keslick '03 is pursuing his B. Ed degree at York. 

Marc Kielburger '94 is co-founder and CEO of Leaders 
Today, a youth leadership organization. He is also the 
executive director of Free The Children, the world's largest 
network of children helping children through education. 

Ben Kong '03 earned his medical degree at Trinity 
College Dublin and is now an Anaesthesiology Resident at 
Johns Hopkins Hospital.

Denis Kouroussis ’92 received his Ph.D in electrical & 
computer engineering from U of T.  

Dennis Lam '91 earned his dentistry degree at Columbia 
University and has a practice in New York City.
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Daniel Lee '02 is software developer with Redknee Inc. in 
Toronto.

Paul Lee '96 is an Academic Director with Summit 
Academy.

Larry Leung '92 graduated with an MBA from U of T and is 
now a manager with PWC.

Henry Lim '98 has an MBA from York University and works for 
Celestica as an Integration Architect. 

Dave Maguire '88 is married and a Scotibank supervisor. 

Matthew Mammola '00 is a Senior Tax Accountant with Ernst 
& Young.

Matt McCarthy '95 is a merchandise manager with HBC 
Home Outfitters. 

James Murdoch '05 is studying biomedical sciences at the 
University of Guelph.

Paolo Massaro '92 is married and living in Bolton. He is a 
professional engineer.

Sean Moffitt '88 is President of Agent Wildfire.     

Joe Moriana '93 is a teacher with the York Catholic District 
School Board.

Chris Nadon '93 is Manager of Financial Services with 
Cinram. 

Steve Nadon '89 teaches at Cardinal Carter Academy.

Andrew Ng '92 is a Story Artist with House of Cool and 
produces storyboards for film and tv.  

Oliver Nicolai '92 is an operator with the TTC.

Michael Parry '92 and his wife live in Australia and are 
expecting their first child. Michael is an obstetrician.

David Pidduck ‘ 82 is the Vice President, Medical supply at 
Baxter Canada.

Scott Raino '90 is married and has one son. He works for 
Research in Motion.

Alex Rappos '92 is married and living in Burlington, where he 
works as Project Manager for Fairmont Hotels.

Joseph Raso '93 is a screenwriter living in Los Angeles after 
completing his Master's in Film Studies at Columbia 
University.

Eric Rodrigues '95 attends St. Augustine's Seminary and will 
soon be ordained to the priesthood.    

Vito Scalisi ’85 is a lawyer in Woodbridge.

Andre Semeniuk '92 is a mortgage planner with Mortgage 
Architects. He and his wife live in Burlington.

Daniel Shea '77 is Vice-President of Human Resources with 
UPS. He lives in Woodbridge with his family.    

Greg Shea ’79 heads up the US IT Office in Beijing, living 
there with his wife Ying and sons Regis and Remy. Greg and 
his family return to Toronto annually each summer so the 
boys can attend Camp Ekon. 

Mike Shin '00 is a Team Rep for BellExpressVu. 

Bernard So '98 is Computer Systems Support technician 
with Hilbar Systems Ltd.

Andrew Sulatycki ‘92 is a chiropractor, kinesiologist, 
acupuncturist, registered clinical exercise physiologist and 
lives in Aurora with his wife and twin babies.

Markus Thadaney '92 works for Morgan Stanley in their 
London office. 

Leszek Trojniak '92 is an investment advisor and CFP with 
Dundee Securities Corp. He works with fellow alumnus

Shawn Trudeau '91 and his family live in Woodbridge, 
where Shawn works for Unilever.

Alex Varias '92 is an elementary school teacher.

Ace Velicaria '97 is a stylist with DBK Salon and Spa.

Bryan Vranes '90 is a pilot with Air Canada Jazz.

Marc Vittorio '01 is pursuing his teaching degree at 
Canisius College in Buffalo and is student teaching with Bill 
Margou at Brebeuf.    

Scott Waithe '91 is a "swing jock" with Flow 93.5 and a 
Program Director with Galaxie. Scott also coaches the 
Brebeuf Junior Basketball team!

Fabian Wills '92 is married and living in Markham, where 
he is Sales Manager with Town & Country BMW.

Leslie Wong '93 is a piano specialist and consultant with 
Merriam Music.

Dennis Yeung 02 is pursuing his MBBS degree in Medicine 
at the University of Hong Kong.

Chris Yew '92 is a VP and part owner of TNG Networks, a 
consulting company.   

Jeff Yuan '05 is a dental assistant in Toronto.

Robert Zeni '93 lives in Bolton and works in IT for Clover 
Tool Manufacturing.

Current & Former Staff

Nick Galatianos '00 is a special education teacher at 
Brebeuf and also coaches the rugby team.

Dr. Bob Lato '68 is retired from Brebeuf and Is teaching 
education courses at OISE and York University. 

Joe Younder, former staff, is back at his alma mater, St. 
Michael's, and edits their alumni magazine.  

One of the greatest testaments to the excellence of 
Brebeuf education is the number of current staff who 

Thank You Advertisers
The Alumni Association wishes to thank the many alumni 
and former staff who helped defray the cost of this 
newsletter by purchasing ads. We encourage you to support 
these businesses.



The Brebeuf community mourns the passing of the following 
individuals in 2007. 

Alumni
Tony Marr ’68 who passed away on November 3rd. 

Robert Shannon ’68 passed away in September in Florida.

Relatives of Alumni and staff
Julie McArthur, sister of Blair McArthur ‘80

Lawrence Marley, father of Jill Marley, staff.

Frank Burke, father of Mark Burke, former staff. 

Mrs. Baxter, mother of Dan Baxter ’80 and Kevin Baxter ‘85

Mr. Baldauf, father of Robert Baldauf ’82 & Albert Baldauf ‘83

Jack McHale, father of Stephen McHale ‘81

Bill Rankin, father of Michael Rankin ’74 and Kevin Rankin ’77 
and husband of Yvette Rankin, former Brebeuf secretary. 

Margaret Tobin, mother of Dennis Tobin '79 and 
grandmother of Brent Tobin '07 and Jamie Tobin '09  

In  Memoriam
I met Bob in grade 9 on the first day of Brebeuf’s existence 
in 1963.   It didn’t take very long for Bob, Rick Reddick and 
me to become best friends. We walked to class together, 
played basketball together and dated the same girls.  We 
were inseparable.

After high school Bob attended Waterloo University majoring 
in Geography.  After 4 years he decided it was time for 
some adventure and went to England.  There he worked as 
a roady for a rock group named Kokomo.  Rick once joined 
him back stage while touring with the Doobie Brothers.

After 5 years Bob married Beckie and moved to Macon, 
Georgia and worked with a reclamation company.  Over 
the next ten years Bob became interested in computers-
mainframes (Bob always liked the big machines including 
his motorcycles).

Bob and Beckie separated after ten years and Bob moved 
to Tampa, Florida.  He began work for the Tampa General 
Hospital where he worked until his death.

My last recollection of Bob was 1 ½ years ago in Mexico. 
Rick, Bob, Lis (my wife) and our friends were eating and 
drinking and singing Beatles Songs to the music of the 
Mariachi band.  It was a déjà vu of the three of us walking 
up Bayview Ave. past  St. Joseph’s Morrow Park at night after 
a long school day followed by basketball practice.

The snow was falling lightly as we sang our lungs out to 
Beatles songs.  And we would laugh at Rick (the brightest of 
us) who would be dropping crumpled paper from his brown 
blazer in the snow-his history notes!

We will miss you Hombre Grande.

Tom Stuart ‘68 and Rick Reddick ‘68

Note: Any alumni interested in contributing to a bursary fund in 
honour of Bob Shannon can contact tomastuart@shaw.ca or 
fmacgrath@gtigolf.com 

Robert  Shannon ’68
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Band in National Finals
Brebeuf’s stage band has qualified for the National Finals of 
Musicfest Canada, which will be held in Ottawa in May, 
2008. Over 40 Brebeufians will head to the national’s capital 
to represent the tradition of music excellence at Brebeuf.



Class of 2007 Awards 
At the June gradation ceremonies the following graduates 
were recognized with these alumni awards:

Fr. St. Clair Monaghan S.J. Alumni Scholarship
Eric Cheng ‘07

Peter Knopfel Memorial Scholarship
Matthew Canaran ‘07

Jim Morris Memorial Award in Journalism
Denis Wong ‘07

Mike Tomaszek Memorial Award in Music
Ronald Victorino ‘07

Compliments of

Dan Scully 
Southrim Development Company Inc. 

djscully@southrim.ca

All Brebeuf alumni are invited to attend the Annual Jesuit 
Provincial’s Dinner on Wednesday, April 16, 2008 at La Villa 
Ballroom in Toronto. 

The 2008 dinner will honour Jesuit Jubilarians celebrating 50 
years in the Society of Jesus. Tickets are $125.00 each or 
$1000.00 for a table of eight. 

If you are interested in attending the dinner and/or 
purchasing a sponsorship for this event, please contact any 
of the following committee members : 

Fr. Winston Rye, S.J. 416-481-9154 wrye@jesuits.ca
George Longo ’86 416-937-7884 glongo@sympatico.ca
Frank MacGrath ’82 905-726-4488 fmacgrath@gtigolf.com

Jesuit  Provincial’s  Dinner

2008 Alumni Hockey
After a one year absence the alumni hockey tournament 
will return in May, 2008 under the guidance of Dennis Tobin 
’79 and Kieran Kennedy ’05 with assistance from Shawn 
Smith ’84 and Bryon Di Sera ’81. 

The Alumni Association gratefully acknowledges the efforts 
of Bryon Di Sera ’81 who has served as the Alumni Hockey 
Commissioner for many years.

If you are interested in participating as a year 
representative/team captain, please contact Dennis Tobin 
at djtobin2@rogers.com

More details will be posted on the alumni website 
throughout 2008.

Alumni Floor Hockey
Any alumni interested in participating in the alumni floor 
hockey tournament, to be held at Brebeuf in February 2008, 
are encouraged to contact Kevin Doyle ’92 
kevindoyle@hotmail.com or Michael Da Costa ’92 at 
Michael.dacosta@rogers.com

Why Attend Brebeuf?
Michael Da Costa ‘92, Vice-President of the Alumni Association and Gifted Co-ordinator, is often asked by parents what makes 
Brebeuf a great school and why should they continue to enroll their sons. As a proud alumnus and current teacher, he admits to 
having a strong bias. Mike loved Brebeuf as a student and loves it as a teacher. In a recent article Mike outlines why he believes 
Brebeuf is a unique school and a worthy choice for boys in Toronto.  You can read this article by visiting www.brebeuf-alumni.org 




